

**From:** Richard Guzman -NRB  
**To:** Jimi Yerokun  
**Subject:** Re: SOARCA  
**Date:** Tuesday, October 31, 2006 10:58:39 AM

---

Jimi,

We'd like to have a meeting w/you and your Division Director in the near future to discuss the overall approach, strategy and plan for the SOARCA project as it relates to NRR/RES coordination and information gathering from licensees. We can have the meeting in Cathy Haney's office (O8E2). The DORL deputy directors, Tim McGinty and John Lubinski, and myself will also be attending. Our available times are at 1pm or 3:30pm on 11/15 or 1pm on 11/16. Please let me know at your soonest convenience, what time slot works best for you.

Thanks,  
Rich Guzman  
x1030

>>> Jimi Yerokun 09/26/2006 7:10 PM >>>

Rich;

Thanks for the support during your Division meeting. Sorry I have been unable to get back to you sooner. I have a conference call with our contractor tomorrow afternoon to finalize "the list." I would like to first discuss this list of plant information needs with NEI to see what they can do to help. I will then like to communicate the list to the lead plants. I believe we need to have a conference call with the six plants to discuss a little more details on the project. My Division Director, Farouk Eltawila would like to have a meeting with Cathy Haney to provide some perspectives on the project.

Jimi

M/3